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Subject: May 2021 Newsletter
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Thanks for your support, Loves Creations

Well it looks like storm season kicked off early this year. Between the Winter Polar Vortex and all the severe

thunderstorms producing softball size hail in Louisiana, Texas, and Oklahoma, we have depleted our start up

supplies and funds. We have started our annual preseason fundraiser for our nonprofit, Louisiana Storm Patrol.

Please share the link below and watch for updates through Live videos and daily posts. Let’s all help one another

this year in a bigger way.

Your donation is tax deductible. Anyone wanting to donate emergency supplies please see our website for

contact info for our Team. You can also volunteer on our website and be uploaded into our Guardian System. You

can contact us through our Facebook pages :

Take a tour with one of our team leaders by clicking link below and see where your Donations are going.

Thank you for your support and for sharing our missions with your network of Family, Friends, and fellow co-

workers. TEAMWORK MAKES THE DREAM WORK!

Y’all stay safe out there. Remember, we are all in this together so let’s be kind to one another.

Sincerely, Team LCN/LSP

C/O Clyde Cain

1905 West Thomas Street

Suite D202

Hammond, LA 70403

985-687-4504
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